
 

Secondary Ready 
We are really excited about you joining Secondary School in September 
(we hope you are as well) and want to make sure you feel ready for your 
Year 7 maths lessons. To help you get ready to learn lots of new maths, we have made a 
new website that you can use to practise your fantastic maths work at home – Numerise! 
 

What is Numerise? 

The Numerise website lets you practise lots of fun maths questions and you can watch 
help videos if you get stuck. It is really easy to use and you can even go onto harder 
questions if you are enjoying it! 

How long will it take me? 

If you want to go through the whole Secondary Ready course in the summer holidays, we 
think you should try and practise your maths on Numerise for 30 minutes, four times a 
week. That will mean you will finish around two lessons a week – but don’t worry about 
the time, everyone works differently!  
 
I want to learn – how do I start? 

If you would like to practise your maths at home, you can ​click this link​ or go to 
numerise.com/secondary-ready to ​create a free account​. You will then need to ask your 
parent/carer to create an account for you. 
 
Then, you can choose the Year 6 course called ‘Secondary Ready’ and start learning! 

 
 

 

https://learning.sparx.co.uk/secondary-ready?utm_source=mathsfit-leads&utm_medium=Email&utm_campaign=Secondary-ready

